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BY EMAIL and RESS  
  April 11, 2010 
 Our File No. 2060604 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attn:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 Re:  EB-2007-0722 – Notice of Revised Proposal to Amend Codes 
 
We are counsel for the School Energy Coalition.  On March 12, 2010 the Board gave notice of 
further revisions to its proposed amendments to the Distribution System Code, and sought 
submissions from interested parties. SEC has provided submissions on previous drafts of these 
changes, and the Board has taken them into account as the amendments evolved.   
 
We have reviewed the additional revisions to the DSC in detail.  Except for the limitation of the 
overbilling payment period to two years, on which further submissions were not requested, it 
appears to us that all of the substantive revisions apply only to residential customers.  
Therefore, while school boards are naturally concerned with policies that affect their students, it 
is not necessary for SEC to provide further submissions on those provisions.  Other ratepayer 
groups will consider and comment on those changes. 
 
All of which is respectfully submitted. 
 
Yours very truly, 
JAY SHEPHERD P.C. 
 
 
 
Jay Shepherd 
 
cc: Wayne McNally, SEC (email) 
 Interested parties (email) 


